
Hillti  wn 'I'ownship  Supervisors  Meeting

December  29,  1975

!'he  meeting  was  called  to  order  by  the  Chairman,  Dale
sho:me.  !'he  treasurer's  report  was  read  by  Mrs.  Gutekunst  and

by Beryl  SI-iq.nningp-ra  pnd saconded  by Paul  Frankenfield.
bills  as presented  were  approved  for  payment  by  Feryl  Spanni:ng
seconded  by  Paul  Fraukenfield.  One  correctien  was  made  to  th
tes  of  the  previous  :meeting,  in  the  sixth  paragraph-  letter

eived  from  Mr.  Petersen  of  Betz  Enviromental  Engineers,  Inc*

of  the  Bucks  Co.  Bank  !'rust  Dept.

!'he  budget  at' Hilltown  !'ownship  General  Fund  for  1976
adopted.  Paul  hankenfield  mde  the  motion  for  adoption  and

was  seconded  by  Feryl  Spaminger.  !'he  total  amount  of  the

dget  being  8460,533.68-

fflr.  Hartsheme  had  written  a letter  about  the  contaminati
the  wells  and  also  a letter  to  Mrs*  Hughes  about  the  recreation
gram  in  the  area.  Both  letters  were  given  to  Mrs.  Gutekmst  fo
ing  ana  sending.

rhe  reorgaaizational  meeting  of  the  supervisors  will  be
ld on January  5, 1975,  7:30  LM.  January  7th  a public  meeting

be held  by  the  Hilltown  !'owriship  Sewer  Authority  to  present
e sewer  program  to  the  public.

!'he  supervisors  signed  the  subdivision  plans  of  Albert
uff  and  Mary  Pace  !'ewnsley..

Mr.  Wilsori  is  werking  on the  quarry  arrlinaxyce  and  also
begin  work  e:n a rifle  ordinance.

Mrs.  G-utekunst  reperted  on a letter  received  from  the
of  Census.  We are  to  provide  them  with  a office  and  also

vertise  for  people  to  take  the  census.  rhey  probably  will  be
to  begin  January  22nd.  Nrs.  Gutekunst  was  instructed  to

t advertisements  in  the  Daily  I:ntelligencer,  News-Herald  and
e North  Pem  j&eporter.

Both  Dale  Hartshorne  and  Feryl  Spanninger  thamed  Paul
enfield  for  his  eighteen  years  of  service  as a supervisor  in

town  !'ownship.  'lhis  was Paul's  last  meeting  as a supervisor
he will  continue  on as  road  supervisor.

!'he  police  reports  for  September  and  e):'tober  were  read
Mrs.  Gutekunst.  !'hese  reports  brought  forth  some  discussion

beut  dangerous  intersections.  One disaussed  was  at the  inter-
ction  of  Diamond  Street  and  Route  11:),  Possibiiity  of  a traffic

t here  was  me:ntioned.

A resolution  was  adopted  authnrizing  the  borrowing  of  an
'tional  :8i4000.00  from  the  Bucks  County  Bank  & !'rust  (JO.  for

Hilltown  !'swnship  Sewer  Authority  to  pay  additional  bills  and'
interest  due  so far  on the  first  berrowing.

Secretary-'['reasuje'j-


